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CHL?LTXR;ISTA Public Works Department

March 10, 2014

James Garcia
Deputy Fire Chief

Re: Estimated Value of Fire Engines RE-1 and RE-5

Dear Jim,

Per your request, below is my estimate of value of each of the two reserve fire apparatus to be taken out

of service. My estimated value is based on my experience with the previous sale at auction of other fire
. apparatus and other similar vehicles. Both fire engines have significant mechanical repair issues that

greatly diminish their value.

Truck #4507, RE-1, 1992 Seagrave model JB5S0DH
Estimate of value is roughly $10,000.

Truck #4502, RE-5, 1985 Seagrave model 1500
Estimate of value is roughly $15,000

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Steve Dorsey

Fleet Manager
Desk 619-397-6187
Cell 619-571-7033

Copy to: Iracsema Quilantan, Assistant Director of Public Works Operations
Michael Lengyel, Senior Management Analyst



